
 

ACTION ITEM REPORT 
 

 

 

Item Title: Review and discussion of the proposal submitted by Hanson 
Professional Services regarding the development of a new park at the 
former city landfill site on South Nogal Street. 

 

Recommendation: 

 

Hanson Professional Services has completed the study of the former landfill for use as a park.  The 
documents are included for your review.  A representative will be present to review and answer 
questions.  

 

 


